Agerda 13 c)

Milly Southworth

F+0 03/04/24

From:

Cllr Kate Ewert <cllr.kate.ewert@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent:

16 March 2024 11:31

To:

Caroline Allen; Caroline Allen; Emily Young; Carolyn May; Karenza Heald; 'Milly

Southworth'; Nancy Gray

Subject:

FW: Update on Publicity for Planning Applications

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Hi all

Just making you all aware of this, as residents may raise it with you

Kate

Cllr Kate Ewert Rame Peninsula & St Germans Division

T: 07873193631 Fb: @KateForKernow

*Please note, I often reply to emails outside of business hours - please don't feel obliged to answer them when you receive them!

From: Vanessa Watson <Vanessa.Watson@cornwall.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Cllr Oliver Monk

Sent: 12 March 2024 08:31

Subject: Update on Publicity for Planning Applications

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

Dear Members

Please note that the Local Planning Authority will no longer send out neighbour notification letters for planning applications unless they are householder applications. We will still publish:

- · application details online
- site notices for applications
- press notices, where required by law.

We will continue to consult statutory organisations and town and parish councils.

The requirements for consulting on planning applications are set out in the <u>Town and Country Planning</u> (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015.

You can find more information on our publicity procedures on the Cornwall Council website.

With kind regards

Olly

Clir Oliver Monk | Cabinet Member and Portfolio Holder for Planning and Housing

Cornwall Councillor for Newquay Trenance











This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us immediately at enquiries@cornwall.gov.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. The Authority will not accept liability for any damage caused by a virus.